
September 15, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Andras, 
 
Bunker Aviation, LLC wishes to transfer control of the current operating agreement to Gambit Aviation, 
LLC.  The details of the operating agreement remain unchanged other than ownership/control and 
location. 
 
Transfer of control of the operating agreement must occur as the principals of Bunker Aviation, LLC 
are focusing on their aviation interests in aircraft, resources, and facilities and have decided that the 
operation of the flight school is much better served by giving Mr. Sebesta full control. 
 
The change in location has become necessary due to re-allocated hangar space that accommodates 
other interests at the airport.  Instead of operating at address 43W518 US Route 30, the privileges of the 
operating agreement will be exercised at leased space located at 43W772 US Route 30. 
 
Bunker Aviation, LLC and Gambit Aviation, LLC are in full agreement that the interests of all parties 
concerned are best suited by the changes requested. 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                     Mitch Wagner             Jared Sebesta 

 President       Owner 
    Bunker Aviation, LLC     Gambit Aviation, LLC 

                                  


